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                                           Mrs Clare Martin  
                                           
                                             
                                              
 
I am sending this email as a very strong objection to the proposed housing development on Brooklands farm. Where 
do I start Brooklands farm is a wonderful green area which should be left well alone. The beautiful open fields with 
all the wildlife and very good agricultural land.  
I do not understand how and why all of these houses are being build but no more schools, doctors, etc etc. How 
many of these houses will be for the locals not many as they are not affordable at all for locals. Just like Whitstable 
Heights how many locals live there not many. Its not for locals at all the same as Brooklands farm will not be. I have 
lived in Whitstable all my life things are getting so bad,  (1) we have  a sewage and drainage system that can not 
cope at all. (2) congestion on the roads which will only get worse if all of these so called housing estates get the go a 
head. I think that to build on Brooklands farm would be absolutely so wrong, so I strongly object.  
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